
Attention All Lisbon and Surrounding Residents!!! 

The Lisbon Central School Environmental Symposium Team is hosting a Medicine 

Drive at the Lisbon Town Hall (1 Newent Road) on April 27, 2013, from 

10am – 2pm.  

The purpose of this event is to stop medicine from entering the water supply and 

harming the surrounding environment. 

 

All medicine must be labeled, and any personal information must be crossed out! 

 

Accepted medicines include: 

 Over the counter medications (solid and liquid) 

 Pressurized medications (inhalers, etc.) 

 Controlled substances (narcotics, etc.) 

Syringes and Oxygen Tanks will NOT be accepted! 

 

 

 

A State Trooper and local pharmacist will be on site to ensure that the medicine is 

properly handled. All medicine will be delivered to the Wheelabrator Waste and 

Energy Facility for proper disposal after the event. 

 

If you have any questions please contact us at 

environmental@lisbonschool.org 


